
July 3, 2014

Give Kids A Chance

c/o Brian J. McDonough

150 West Flagler Street

Suite 2200

Miami, FL 33130

Dear Brian J. McDonough:

I am very grateful and honored to be notified by the email that I am the recipient of the Give Kids a
Chance Foundation Scholarship. It is such a great privilege to be selected for this award. I am genuinely
and deeply appreciative of your support in order for me to continue my education at the University of
Florida.

I am going to be a freshman at the University of Florida this fall, majoring in Computer Science or
Engineering. Engineering has always been a passion of mine, and I cannot wait to get started on my
future career. I plan to graduate in the fall of 2018. After graduating, I will seek employment at one of the

large technical company. I will continue my study for advance degree while working. With this

scholarship, you have helped me to fulfill my lifelong dream of a college education.

I have been chosen as the Valedictorian with excellent academic performances and the highest number of

community service hours among 758 seniors. I truly believe that I should live up to the high standard of

Give Kids a Chance foundation.

Thank you again for your generosity and support. Your help has allowed me to be one step closer to my
goal and has inspired me to help others by giving back to the community. I hope one day I will be able to
help other high school students achieve their goal just as you have helped me.

Sincerely,

Jerky Tong

pring Way

Orlando Fl 3 828


